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Cumberland River Coal Company 
Holden cullplex 

P.O. Box 308 
Raghnd, West V tn ia  ZS~~€JO 

May 6, 1994 

Mr. Jay L. Henson 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, N.W. Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-01 99 

RE: CONTROL NO. 255819; DOCKET NO. 030-32789 

In reference to your request for additional information, the following is being submitted to 
continue the review of Cumberland River Coal Company's application. 

1) The Radiation Safety Officer, William C. Spry, listed in item 7 of our application 
will be trained by SAC. Any other Management appointed "Responsible 
Individuals' will also receive the SAIC training. The minimum subjects covered are 
as described in item 7 of our application. 

2) Referencing Leak Testing 
SAIC License R-lO69-F98 

Leak tests will be performed by the installer, SAIC, or by some other individual 
specifically licensed to perform leak testing. Cumberland River does not presently 
own a Leak Detective Kit, nor does Cumberland River plan at this time to appoint 
any of their employees to do leak tests. If, however Cumberland River should at 
some future time decide to do their own leak tests, the management appointed 
'Responsible Individuals" will be trained by SAIC. Any Leak Detection Kit used will 
be as approved by the NRC. 

In reference to the change of ownership from Agipcoal to Cumberland River Coal Company, the 
following is provided for item 4c of the change of ownership guidelines. 

1) Cumberland River Coal Company purchased 100% of the stock of Agipcoal 

2) Don Hall is no longer a Safety Officer. William C. Spry will continue as a Safety 
Officer 

3,4,&5) Cumberland River Coal Company purchased 100% of the Stock of Agipcoal. 
Therefore, Agipcoal is now Cumberland River. There are no planned changes in 
organization, location, facilities, equipment, procedures, and personnel other than 
noted under items (1) and (2) 



No changes 

No changes 

All items and records are current and will be current at the time of transfer 

No contamination present, Leak Tests are being continued as prescribed under 
the existing license. 

Cumberland River Coal Company purchased 100% of the stock of Agipcoal. No 
contamination is present. 

No contamination is present 

Cumberland River Coal Company purchased 100% of the stock of Agipcoal on 
January 31, 1994. Agipcoal is now Cumberland River. 

Cumberland River Coal Company agrees to abide by all constraints, conditions, 
requirements, representations, and commitments identified in the existing license. 
Cumberland River Coal Company accepts full liability for the site, together with 
financial assurance. 

If you have any questions or require additional information to process this application, please 
contact me at (304) 475-51 16. 

Gary L Bennett 
Mine Manager 
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